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February 19, 2020

The Honorable Bob Menendez The Honorable John Boozman
United States Senate United States Senate

528 Hart Senate Office Building 141 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510 Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senators Menendez and Boozman:
On behalf of the more than 82,000 members of the American College of Surgeons

(ACS), I write in support of the Prevent Blood Loss with Emergency Equipment
Devices (BLEEDing) Act of 2020. This legislation is a critical first step in empowering
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